Mr. Masten: The persons whose names I first read were in the Office of Chief of Naval Operations.

Senator Ferguson: That is in Admiral Stark's office?

Mr. Masten: Presumably Admiral Stark's office, although
the memorandum does not so state.

Senator Ferguson: Does it say where they were?

Mr. Masten: I am advised that the officers whose names were first read were on duty in Admiral Stark's office.

To go on, there was no watch maintained in that office after working hours at that time.

Senator Ferguson: Will you find out for us what were the working hours in Admiral Turner's office?

Mr. Masten: We will ask the Navy what the expression "working hours" on that day is.

That is all we have.

Senator Ferguson: You did not give us the Navy Intelligence.

I will now make the request that you get the same kind of information on Navy Intelligence.

Mr. Masten: We will ask the Navy where that is.

The Vice Chairman: Is that all?

Mr. Masten: Yes.

The Vice Chairman: The committee stands adjourned until 10 o'clock in the morning.

(Whereupon, at 4:45 p.m., the committee recessed to 10:00 a.m., of the following day, Tuesday, January 22, 1946.)